GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION’S 
Move On When Ready 

Challenges Guide

	 Move On When Ready Challenge Item
	Parties Who Were Affected the Most?
	How Was The Challenge Addressed?
	Has It Been Addressed Satisfactorily?
	What Action Is Needed Now?

	Communication about the program was not passed on at the local levels by the local administration.
	Counselors, parents and students
	Support was made available through Elluminate sessions, drive-in meetings, conferences and newsletters.
	Yes
	Continued support from GaDOE and a greater emphasis at the local system and college levels of sharing information. 

	Grading from the college level is based on letter grades instead of numeric which create GPA controversies.
	Students at the high schools
	Request was made to colleges to provide numeric grades for students.
	No, letter grades still are being used at USG
	USG colleges to provide numeric grades to high schools for these students.

	Not available for home school or private high school students.
	Students at home or private schools
	Explained that law was specific to public school students only.
	Yes
	None

	It was not considered fair to Accel students. Why does hours count against Hope cap for Accel but not for MOWR.
	Accel students
	New Accel guidelines were passed that beginning Fall 2011 hours would not count against cap.
	Yes
	New Accel policy continue so hours will not count against cap

	Incomplete or incorrectly completed verification forms.
	GaDOE
	Contacted individually by email or phone to request corrections. Elluminate sessions.
	Yes
	Verification form step has been eliminated.

	Confusion locally of who was to oversee and complete MOWR paperwork and procedures.
	GaDOE, local systems, college representatives
	Local systems had to address these issues locally.  GaDOE assisted when asked.
	Yes
	Encourage the local systems to designate someone to be responsible for these duties.

	Students coded incorrectly.
	Local system, colleges and GaDOE
	Verification procedures were distributed to local school systems and colleges.  Comparison was done to GaDOE’s MOWR FTE list.
	Yes
	Retrain opportunities before March FTE count through Elluminate sessions or workshops.

	Students dropping out of MOWR during the semester and returning to high school.
	High school, students, parents
	Students must reenter immediately at high school.  Have not been made aware of any situation where this has actually happened. 
	Yes
	Continue to monitor.

	Students who don’t pass MOWR courses continuing in MOWR. 
	Students and parents
	As long as students are still on track to graduate they can continue in MOWR.  If they are not on track then they are ineligible.
	Yes
	Continue  to communicate this to secondary and postsecondary schools.

	Monitoring progress of MOWR students.
	Students, parents, local high school
	The responsibility falls on the student and parent of the student to ensure student is attending and passing classes.  High school counselors have to be sure to emphasize this during MOWR pre-enrollment conference in the Spring.
	Yes
	Keep stressing to all of the high school counselors the importance of this information to all parties.

	Discipline problems with MOWR students.
	Colleges and  high schools
	Student can be disciplined by both educational institutions.  Student is to follow high school rules as well as college.
	Yes
	Keep stressing to all of the high school counselors the importance of emphasizing this information to all parties.

	Determining amount to be paid to colleges for MOWR students to participate.
	Colleges and local systems
	A formula and prior data is used annually to determine the MOWR amount to be paid per year per student.
	Yes, through discussion and agreement between USG, TCSG and GaDOE
	Will continue to  determine the funding amount each year.

	Students paying for hours above the 12 hours per semester.
	Parents and students
	MOWR would pay up to 12 hours.  Any additional were the responsibility of the student or parent.
	No, parents still don’t agree with this
	Keep communicating to ensure the message gets to the parents and students.

	Higher entrance requirements for MOWR students.
	Students 
	Asked postsecondary to have uniform guidelines for all dual enrollment programs.
	No, postsecondary sets their own guidelines
	Keep discussing with postsecondary the importance of consistent, uniform requirements.

	Limited course offerings.
	Students
	We have worked with TCSG and BOR to expand the course offerings for next year.
	Yes 
	Continue to expand course list. 

	Private colleges being able to  participate.
	Colleges and GaDOE
	Trying to make payment from GaDOE to private colleges has created a difficult payment process.
	No
	GaDOE budget and finance is still trying to develop process.

	Participation in extracurricular activities at high schools.
	High schools and students
	Students are allowed to participate in any of the high school extracurricular activities.
	Yes
	Continue to communicate to high schools and students.

	Local systems responsible for MOWR students testing and accountable for the results even though they are not in their school taking their courses.
	High school administrators and teachers
	College courses are matched so they are highly compatible to the high school competencies and courses that are being replaced by dual enrollment .
	Yes
	Keep assuring administrators students are receiving instruction with very similar competencies. 

	Local systems and post secondary institutions were disappointed about losing money for the participating students. 
	Local systems
	Emphasized the importance of meeting the needs of the students and helping them pursue their career goals. 
	No
	Continue to emphasize the importance of serving the student and meeting their individual education needs.  
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